April 15, 1981

Mr. A. W. Dromerick, Project Manager
Licensing Branch No. 1

Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Dromerick:
DOCKET NUMBERS 50-483 AND 50-486

CALLAWAY PLANT UNITS 1 & 2
FINAL SAFETY ANALYSIS REPORT

In accordance with your request, enclosed are seven
copies of References 1 and 3 as listed in our response to Item
241.2C forwarded by our letter dated April 3, 1981 to
Mr. Harold R. Denton.

Very truly yours,

P Sl

A. C. Passwater
superintendent, Licensing
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